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I would like for you to recognize a few of our members who represent the strength of our club.  Those 

members who day in and day out do an outstanding job, who are faithful in their attendance, and who 

personify the spirit of Rotary.  To mention but a few, Debbie McBride for starting our Mondays off with 

a song, John Lee and Bob Mitchell who provide great photos for our newsletter, Roger Donnelly who 

sets up great fellowship gatherings, Kathy Dooley, a relative new member but the awesome editor of 

the weekly newsletter, and Bill Geissler who faithful guards the club meeting gates. 

 

There are also those who have served Rotary, and consequently their fellow man, well for many, many 

years; those who, although it is probably much easier to stay at home rather than get dressed, continue 

to be faithful their attendance.  Vince Lipovsky, a charter member since 1964, and Floyd Boze, District 

Governor 1981-82 and over 50 years of perfect attendance represent but a few of these members. 

 


